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May 1, 2015 

Bill Brancard, General Counsel 
NM Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Dept. 
119 S. St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Dear Mr. Brandcard: 

This letter is intended to confirm in writing my intention, pursuant to 70-2-4 
NMSA, to have Terry Warnell, Oil, Gas & Minerals Director, act as my designee 
for the May 7, 2015 meeting and business, during such meeting, ofthe Oil 
Conservation Commission. 

Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information 
regarding this designation. 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

Sincerely, 

Aubrey Dunn 
Commissioner of Public Lands 

cc. Terry Warnell 
Allison Hedgecock, SLO General Counsel 


